
 
 
 

City of Dover 

March 21, 2025 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF THE 
GENERAL EMPLOYEE 

PENSION PLAN 
 

PENSION BOARD ELECTION 
 
In accordance with Chapter 80 - Personnel, Article IV - Pension Plans and 
Retirement Benefits (Except Police), Division 3 - General Employee Pension Plan, 
Sections 80-521 - Composition and 80-522 - Term of Office of Members, of the 
Dover Code, a vacancy notice for the General Employee Pension Board (to fill the 
term of Robert Gedney, which expires June 30, 2025) was issued, and those wishing 
to fill the term of office were required to submit their name to the City Clerk's Office 
by noon on Friday, March 21, 2025. 

 
 

SINCE ONLY ONE PERSON SUBMITTED THEIR NAME 
FOR CONSIDERATION, THE ELECTION SCHEDULED 
FOR JUNE 17-18, 2025, IS CANCELLED. 

 
 
Mr. Gedney will continue to serve for a term to begin on July 1, 2025, and to 
expire on June 30, 2028. Mr. Gedney can be contacted by e-mail at 
rgedney41@gmail.com (Please include “City Pension” in the subject line). 

 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, feel free to contact me at 
302-736-7008 or cityclerk@dover.de.us. 

 
 

Andria L. Bennett, CMC 
City Clerk  

 
ALB/ar 
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